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sctwccn BP Energy Company 
‘scller“ and Florida Power 
Zorporation ”buycr” 

Cas Services Agrcement datcd 
July 22, 1998 (the 
‘‘Agreement’’) bctwecn Florida 
Power Corporation (“Florida 
I’owcr”) and Citrus Trading 
Corp. (“Citrus”) 
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ATTACHMENT C 

PAGE/LlNE 
3ates Nos. PEF000179 
hrough PEFOOOI 97 all 
nformation on pages 

Bates Nos. PEF000122 all 
information on page after “re:” 
ind greeting fine, excluding 
rooter. Bates Nos. PEFOOO123 
through PEFOOO 177 all 
information on pages. 
:xcluding footers. 

JUSTIFICATION 
$366.093(3)(e), FIa. Stat. 

The information in qiicslion 
relates to PEF’s competitive 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair PEF’s 
competitive business interests 

$366.09(3)(d), Fla. Stat. 

The information in question 
coiicerns contractual data, the 
disclosure of which would 
impair PEF’s efforts to 
contract for goods or services 
on favorable terms. 

$366.093(3)(c), Fla. Stat. 

The information in question 
relates to PEP’S conipetitive 
interests, the disclosure of 
which would impair PEF’s 
compctitive business intcrcsts. 

$366,09(3)(d), Fta. Stat 

The inlbrination in question 
concerns contractual data, thc 
disclosure of which would 
impair PEF’s efforts to 
contract for goods or service! 
on favorable terms. 


